
Belton Independent School District

Board of Trustee Meeting Agenda Item

October 21, 2024

Item: Telephone Consultation Agreement Between Belton Independent School District 
and Eichelbaum Wardell Hansen Powell & Munoz, P.C.

Contact Person: Malinda Golden

Presented for: ☑ Action      � Report Only 

Supporting Documents:   � None      ☑  Attached     � Provided Later  

District Goal or Objective Addressed:

Goal 5: Maximize our use of resources for both current priorities and plans for the future.

Background Information:

The Telephone Consultation Agreement allows authorized District representatives to 
contact Eichelbaum Wardell Hansen Powell & Munoz, P.C. attorneys for telephone 
consultation. The District may utilize this service as often as needed and will not be billed 
additional fees unless work is required beyond the initial .3 hour telephone call. The 
District will pay $1000 per year (September 1 through August 31) and will be invoiced the 
annual flat fee each future September 1st while this agreement remains in effect. 

Fiscal Implications:

The $1,000 annual fee for the Telephone Consultation Agreement is included in the 2024-
2025 budget.

Administrative Recommendation(s):

Approve the Telephone Consultation Agreement as presented.

          


